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Thank you for scheduling this bill for a hearing. I urge you to support the SB599 

because, in the absence of a sensible process established by Congress and signed 

by the President, immigrants in the US need protection. In my opinion, Oregon has 

taken a stand for justice and compassion by establishing in law sanctuary status for 

immigrants living in our state. 


